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p'' " '; NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMIS310N

{ E REGION V
,

** 8 1450 MARIA LANE

%,,,,,# WALNUT CREEK, CAUFORNIA 94596-5368

FEB 2 31994
Docket No. 030-01214
License No. 04-00421-05 ;

Report No. 94-01

Department of Veterans Affairs
Medical Center
4150 Clement Street ;

San Francisco, California 94121 '

Attention: Lawrence C. Stewart
Medical Center Director

i

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated February 14, 1994 informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the items which we brought to your attention in our
letter dated January 24, 1994. The implementation of your corrective actions 4

'

will be verified during our next inspection.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

b. (
Gregory P. Y has, Chief
Radioactive Materials Safety Branch
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FEB 2 3 1994

Docket No. 030-01214
License No. 04-00421-05
Report No. 94-01

Department of Veterans Affairs
Medical Center
4150 Clement Street
San Francisco, California 94121

Attention: Lawrence C. Stewart
Medical Center Director

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated February 14, 1994 informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the items which we brought to your attention in our
letter dated January 24, 1994. The implementation of your corrective actions
will be verified during our next inspection.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely, ;

|

Gregory P. Yuhas, Chief
Radioactive Materials Safety Branch i

bec w/ copy of letter dated January 6, 1994:
Docket File
Inspection File
G. Cook
R. Huey
K. Perkins
State of California
Dottie Clevenger

bec w/o copy of letter dated January 6,1994:
M. Smith
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